
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:   January 3, 2022 

TO:   Faculty and Staff 

FROM: Lawrence Schovanec, President 

Ron Hendrick, Senior Vice President and Provost 

RE:   COVID-19 Guidance, Additional Updates This Week 

We are revising the Texas Tech University COVID-19 website based 

on revised CDC guidance. Also, on Wednesday, we will be sending 

a university-wide message detailing our plans and recommendations 

for the spring 2022 semester. 

 

 
 

 
 

FROM HERE, IT'S POSSIBLE 

https://www.depts.ttu.edu/admissions/
https://www.facebook.com/TexasTechYou/
https://twitter.com/texastech?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/texastech/
http://www.ttu.edu/

